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THE END IS NEAR! 

Sprinkler Upgrade Update
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As of now there are approximately 30 houses remaining until full completion. 

Members of the board will be doing a full walk through with the sprinkler company once completed to ensure that all areas are functional and upgraded. 
We appreciate your continued assistance with regard to not parking on the lawns. This is especially important now with the new upgrades being done. If repairs to the sprinkler system need to be made and are a result of your actions, you will be charged for the repair cost. 

Reminder: We need access to your backyards to both respond to urgent matters, as well as to perform the sprinkler upgrade. Please remove any locks to fences.  

*********************************************

Looking Better Every Day!

-The City of Tamarac has finally trimmed the trees on city property and cleaned the sidewalks.

-Some of you may have noticed our new sign at the main entrance. The sign was installed on 8/30 and we are pleased to report that the City of Tamarac assisted this replacement by paying for half of the cost! 
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Please welcome our newest board member

Jim Hughes
*********************************************
TOP 5 PRECAUTIONS TO TAKE

THIS HURRICANE SEASON: 

• Designate an emergency out of area point of contact; 
• Secure an advance stock of required medications and oxygen; 
• Secure valuables and electric devices in watertight containers; 
• Plan in advance for special needs (shelters and medical assistance for disabled and/or medically vulnerable persons); and 
• Register for the City of Tamarac’s CodeRED Emergency notifications.
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During and after a storm, the City will activate the following numbers:
Recorded Updates: (954) 718-1800
Hurricane Hotline: (954) 597-3800
Volunteer Desk: (954) 597-3620
Contact Tamarac Fire Rescue at (954) 597-3800 for any other information regarding hurricane preparedness.
Open Enrollment for Minor Home Repair Program 

Need financial assistance with a home repair to correct a health or safety hazard, or a building or code deficiency? 
Open enrollment for Tamarac’s owner-occupied Minor Home Repair Program is Aug. 21 – Sept 1. 

Program funds are limited, and a lottery system is used to randomly select applicants. To qualify, homeowners must meet income requirements and be able to verify income and assets.

Ph: (954) 597-3549 
Fx: (954) 597-3544
*********************************************

UPCOMING EVENTS!

Visit www.Tamarac.org/calendar for more details

Tamarac Farmer’s Market
Tamarac Veterans’ Park
9am-2p every Sunday starting Sept.9th
Tamarac’s Play Day- Sept. 14th
Tamarac Park

1:30pm-3:30pm

Community Garage Sale-Sept.16th
Tamarac Park
7:30am-12pm
Halloween Hoopla-Oct. 20th
Tamarac Park
6pm-8pm

Be sure to go online to check out the latest edition of TamAGram for helpful tips and reminders about Hurricane Season.
*********************************************

MAINTENANCE PAYMENT REMINDERS:

-Maintenance Fee - $60.00 to Boulevards of Tamarac.  

There is a late fee after the 10th on the maintenance payment.
CONTACTING THE BOULEVARDS OF TAMARAC HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION

There are several ways to reach us!
For non-urgent matters, it is best to utilize the website to contact us.

If you do not have access to a computer you can contact the office and a copy can be provided to you. We will also continue to post a copy of the most recent newsletter at the clubhouse. 
Contacting us via the website is easy! Simply go to BoulevardsOfTamarac.com and click on the “contact” bar on the right. You will be directed to another page in which you can fill in the details of your inquiry and you will be contacted within 24 hours.  

For more information regarding the happenings of the community, please visit BoulevardsOfTamarac.com. 

Office Manager:  Jan Meredith
Please refer to posted schedule on Clubhouse door for office hours. You can call the office at (954) 535-2663 to schedule an appointment or email us at janssen@blvdsoftamarac.comcastbiz.net
Thank you – Your Board of Directors 2017
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